
 
 
 

 

Date:  February 14, 2024 
 
To:  Software Developers  
 
Concerning:  Publication 1, ESA/ESW/LTCG Worksheets  
 
 
The Publication-1 worksheets recently went under major changes. With the change to 
the MCA for 2024, it’s imperative you make this update as the whole tax system is 
changing and estimates are most likely going to be off because of the new rates and 
structures.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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